
 
 
 

Report of the Convener of the Schools Performance S crutiny Panel 
 

Schools Scrutiny Performance Panel – 12 December 20 17  
 

Using the Pupil Deprivation Grant to Support 
Vulnerable Pupils  

 

Purpose:   To update the scrutiny panel on the use of the pupil 
deprivation grant to support vulnerable pupils 

Content : Information on the use of the pupil deprivation grant to 
support vulnerable pupils   

Councillors are 
being asked to: 

Consider the information provided and make their views 
known to the Cabinet Member via a Conveners Letter 

Lead Councillor : Councillor Jennifer Raynor Schools Education and 
Lifelong Learning 

Lead Officer &  
Report Author: 

Helen Morgan Rees, Hub Head of the Education 
Improvement Service  

 
1. Background 
 
1.1 The panel agreed to schedule to look at t the use of the pupil 

deprivation grant to support vulnerable pupils at their meeting 31 
August 2017. 

 
2. Educational Outcomes of Looked After Children 
 
2.1 The Hub Head of the Education Improvement Service will attend and 

update the panel on progress and answer any questions the panel may 
have. 

 
2.2 Information on Pupil Deprivation Grant spending and how this is 
 supporting vulnerable pupils in Swansea (including a breakdown of 
 spend). 
 
3. Conclusions 
 
3.1 The panel to discuss and consider the information provided and to give 

their views via a Conveners letter to the Cabinet Member. 
 
Appendices:  
Appendix A – Pupil Deprivation Grant spend report 


